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1. You will be aware from Tripartite statement number 9 that work has been taking place 

on risk assessments in connection with the agreed additional activities.  

 

2. You already have the risk assessments for the activities relating to the delivery of 

training to care home staff. 

 

3. The intention had been to complete all the risk assessments and circulate for review 

under the renewal agreement by now.   

 

4. We are grateful to everyone who has undertaken an immense amount of work so far 

to meet that intention and for the significant progress that has already been made.  

 

5. This work has been very complex in nature and we write to advise you that we will now 

provide the risk assessments by 28th July.  

 

6. For the avoidance of doubt, this update does not affect the continued use of the 

agreement at this time.  

 

 


